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WV Bike summit Postponed due to epic snow storm


Dear WV Bike Summit Registrants,

West Virginia Connecting Communities has made the decision to postpone the WV Bike Summit planned for this weekend due to the massive snow storm expected to hit the region.  This decision was made after consulting with our planning group and the speakers, who many would have been attempting to travel from the DC area.  The summit also had many local folks traveling the roadways from points in West Virginia.  We felt it prudent to encourage everyone to limit unnecessary travel. 

Thanks to the cooperation of the organizers, speakers and especially the Marriott Town Center and the Charleston CVB, we are able to reschedule the 2016 WV Bike Summit.  The new date is April 17 and 18, 2016.  Do to the commitment for this event, our speakers, sponsors, partners, and exhibitors have agreed to work this date in there already busy schedules.  In addition, the Charleston CVB is working on additional outdoor activities for us as well as Bike Summit attendees riding our bikes to a WV Power game! 

While we all are disappointed that our Bike Summit is not going to happen January 24 and 25, we are excited about the new possibilities the rescheduled date will bring us. We will keep you informed as we have more information about the new date for the WV Bike Summit. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

For more information contact Kasey Russell, 304.542.1994, Russell.kasey@gmail.com  

Follow the updates on www.wvconnectingcommunities.com and Facebook


Sincerely – the 2016 WV Bike Summit Host Committee 
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